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SLO Disaggregation Workshop

Beginning this spring, in compliance with Accreditation standards,
Program Review Efficacy Reports will require programs to do some
basic disaggregation of SLO data. If your program is up for Program
Efficacy Review this spring, or if you want to understand how to do this
for future Efficacy Reviews, please attend one of these workshops.
You'll learn how to find and disaggregate your program’s SLO data, as
well as understand what disaggregation sets make the most sense for
your program to evaluate.

A note: For those of you working with SAO’s—we will
announce a septate workshop for this data.

Register:

Tuesday 2/11/20—=(12:00pm - 1:30pm) Location: LA 208
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